



June 2024

## Dear Kindergarten Families:

Welcome to our school! We are pleased that you are joining Roosevelt's Family of Learners. We have planned a special time for you to come to school for a visit. This time will give you a great opportunity to become familiar with our school, meet the other incoming kindergarten families and get to know our building, staff, and students! This event is for parents and incoming kindergartners only. This is a special time for the new student. To help us focus on our incoming kindergartners, we ask that you refrain from bringing siblings along if possible.

**Please join us on Monday, August 19 from 4:00-5:00pm at Roosevelt Elementary.** Children will have the opportunity to play on our playground with their future classmates. Parents will have a separate meeting with the opportunity to learn more about school and how to help prepare your child for kindergarten. An overview of our event is below.

4:00 – 4:10 pm	Registration (door 1 entrance): While checking in, you will receive additional
	information and materials. If you have updated immunization forms, please turn
	these in at the registration table. Students scheduled for immunizations over
	the summer months should bring their updated forms on the first day of school.

4:10 – 4:15 pm	Welcome and Introductions (gym): After introducing our staff members in
	attendance, there will be a brief message before leading our new kindergarten
	students to go with their teachers to begin an activity.

4:15 – 4:30 pm

<u>Kindergarten Children</u> (playground): Roosevelt Staff will lead all incoming kindergarten students to the playground while everyone else remains in the gym for parent/guardian specific information. Kindergarten students will be supervised by their kindergarten teachers and our additional staff members.

<u>Parent/Guardian Meeting</u> (gym): We will share important information to help prepare your family for the beginning of their kindergarten experience. This will be a great time for you to meet key staff and ask any questions you may have.

4:30 – 5:00 pm

School Tours - After the parent meeting, you will be reunited with your child(ren). Tours of our building, with various staff members, will be available.

During the tour you will have additional time to chat with staff about any additional questions you, or your students, may have. Kindergarten teachers will also be available during this time for more discussion.



We hope you can join us for this special offering at Roosevelt. It is so important for parents and incoming kindergarten children to be present for the activities. It is an excellent opportunity for families and school staff to meet and start building the relationship that is so critical to a child's success at school. We also want children to feel welcome and comfortable as they begin their formal education at Roosevelt Elementary. We look forward to meeting with you on August 19! If you know your child(ren) will be attending a different school, or if you have any questions about the planned activities, please call the school office at (715) 852-4701.

Sincerely,

Ben Dallman

Ben Dallman Principal Roosevelt Elementary (715) 852-4710 / bdallman@ecasd.us

"Collectively committed to educating students in a safe, nurturing, and responsive environment."

Si desea que alguien le traduzca esta carta o si tiene preguntas, llame a Kresly Rodriguez-Martinez al (715) 852-4246.

Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais tsab ntawv no ua lus Hmoob,hu xov tooj rau koj tus me nyuam lub tsev kawm ntawv Kong Moua (715) 852-4758 los sis hu rau Blia Schwahn (715) 852-6764.